
 

 

 

Notice of Construction Update – Railroad Tracks to 

Mark Street 

Beginning May 27, 1st Street will be closed from the railroad tracks to Mark Street to allow 

for this work. 

 

During this closure, the City’s contractor, Mid-Nebraska, will complete water main installation 

and storm sewer improvements. 

• Paving operations for this area will begin once underground utility work is complete.  

• Reopening the south driveway to the school, along with the intersections of Bryan Street 

and H Street, will be the first priority.  

 

Construction Timeline 

• Start of 1st Street 

Closure: May 27, 2025 

• Anticipated Completion: 

Early August 2025 

(weather dependent) 

 

Resident Access & 
Temporary Roads 

• Temporary driving 

surfaces will be provided 

to ensure access to 

properties. 

• Residents on Bryan 

Street will have a 

temporary roadway 

from Mark Street along 

the west side of 1st 

Street for access to the 

cul-de-sac. 

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time. Every effort will be made to 

minimize disruption and complete construction as efficiently as possible. 

 

 

For questions or concerns, please contact: 
Justin Adkins, JEO Construction Representative: (402) 620-5743 | jadkins@jeo.com 

 


